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January 12, 2024

"ALL ARE WELCOME"

UPCOMING
EVENTS

January 13: “After Holiday
Party” 2-4PM Senior
Center (adults only)

January 15: MLK Day
Town Offices Closed

January 16: Worksession
7PM Council Chambers

January 20: Electronic
Recycling 9AM-Noon

Greenbelt Public Works
Yard

January 24: BHHC 7:30PM
G. Love Room

February 4: 2-4pm
Bluegrass Concert Town

Center (2nd floor)

February 7: 7PM Narcan
Training/NW/EP Meeting

G. Love Room

Neighborhood Watch/Emergency Preparadness is sponsoring two
very important classes to help equip the community with skills

that can save a life.  

CPR/AED and First Aid training will take place on Saturday,
February 24th from 1-4PM in the Town Center (2nd Floor). This

life-saving class will cover topics such as Cardio-Plumonary
Resuscitation (CPR), use of an Automated External Defibrillator

(AED), choking response, and bleeding and wound care.  
Advance registration is required and all who register by February

22nd will be awarded CPR certification upon completion of the
class.

  You can register in person at Town Hall, by calling the Town
Office, or emailing contact@berwynheightsmd.gov 

During the regularly scheduled meeting on February 7th, the
Prince George’s County Health Department will be holding a

training program for residents on the use of Naloxone (a drug that
reverses opioid overdose symptoms) and educating residents on

Fentanyl, Xylazine, and all related opiods. 
Register by February 1st to recieve a Narcan kit on completion of

the training. 
 You can register in person at Town Hall, by calling the Town

Office at (301) 474-5000 (option 5) or emailing
contact@berwynheightsmd.gov.

Emergency Skills
Classes
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Saturday, January 13, 2-4  
"After Holiday Party" in the Town Center, downstairs.  

ADULTS ONLY
Avoid post holiday let down, and keep the festivities going.

Wine, cheese, and other goodies will be served. Have any extra
goodies you want to get rid of? Bring them along to share. Visit

with your neighbors, and if you received any gifts that you can't
use, wrap them up and play our "Regifting Game" You may go

home with a treasure, and your White Elephant might make
someone else happy.

Upcoming Rec Council Events!

Welcome Janee!
Town Offices are thrilled to introduce you to Janee

Williams, Office Coordinator and Assistant to the Town
Manager. She says “As a dedicated customer service

professional with a decade of experience, I take pride in
my commitment to providing exceptional service.

Having honed my skills over the past 10 years, I am
excited about the opportunity to serve the town of
Berwyn Heights and its residents. My passion for

customer satisfaction influences me to deliver the
highest level of service, ensuring a positive and

fulfilling experience.”
Join us in Welcoming Janee when you see her at Town

Hall!

Sunday, February 4th, 2-4pm, Town Center
upstairs, enjoy the Bluegrass sounds of the Rock
Creek Revival. Free concert, all ages welcome.

SAVE THE DATE! 
March 15: TEAM TRIVIA NIGHT!!
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Better Bag Bill
Prince George’s County’s Better Bag Bill went

into effect on January 1st, 2024.  This
legislation prohibits the use of single use

plastic bags and requires a charge for paper
or reusable bags at the point of sale for many

of the places you shop.  While businesses
have until March to come into compliance,
it’s time to start building the habit to bring

reusable bags with you when you go
shopping.  Drop by Town Hall to get a free

Berwyn Heights bag! 

Martin Luther King, Jr. Day
Trash Schedule Changes

Monday, 1/15: Staff Holiday- No Trash Pick-up 
Tuesday, 1/16: Town-wide Trash 

Wednesday, 1/17: Town-wide Recycle 
Thursday, 1/18: Town-wide Yard Waste/Food Compost 

Friday, 1/19: Town-wide Trash

*Please note the following changes to the trash
schedule.  This schedule is different than the

calendar in the Bulletin.*  



Prince George’s County is experiencing a
shortage of Crossing Guards.  This shortage
is concerning and beginning immediately,

police officers will begin covering
intersections where there are no guards.  

For the Town, this duty will be covered by a
Berwyn Heights Police Officer.  

Every student deserves a safe journey to
school.  

Learn more about becoming a crossing
guard HERE
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Crossing Guard Staffing Update!

Town Elections!
The Berwyn Heights Town Council

Election is May 7, 2024.  

We need YOU to make the election a

success! 

Consider volunteering to serve on

the Board of Supevisors of Elections

or even to run for Council.   

Both applicaitons are available on

the Town Website. 

https://www.princegeorgescountymd.gov/departments-offices/police/join-department/crossing-guards
https://www.berwynheightsmd.gov/town-council-elections

